
From the Elders of the Kingwood Church of Christ: 

Thank you to all KWCOC members for diligently following the COVID health protocols that we have used 
for the past year to protect our most vulnerable members.  We are blessed that relatively few in our 
family have been seriously affected by this disease.  We are also thankful to those members who have 
been unable to attend services in-person, but have faithfully joined us via online broadcasts and 
interactive video meetings.   

Our community has experienced several “ups and downs” over the past year regarding COVID case rates 
and hospitalizations.  While COVID case rates remain relatively high, the number has been declining, as 
have hospitalizations.   In addition, COVID vaccinations in the area and within our church family have 
been steadily increasing, providing added health protections. 

Recognizing the recent improvements in the COVID situation, the Elders have been looking at potential 
modifications to our health protocols.  However, at this time, we are not ready to make changes.  If you 
attend church activities, please continue to wear a mask in all group settings inside the building, 
including throughout the worship services and classes.  We will continue to monitor area health 
information and may update our policies when we believe it is wise to do so. 

We rely on your continued diligence in protecting yourself and others from potentially significant health 
risks at church-related activities, and pray you are doing so in other activities as well.  We long to see all 
of you again as soon as it is possible and pray for continued successes which will allow us to overcome 
this health challenge.  With God’s help, we know that will happen. 

Bless you. 

Kingwood Church of Christ Elders  

  

 


